RICHMOND BEACH ROAD RECHANNELIZATION - PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE =&

The Richmond Beach Road corridor is an important east west connection serving Shoreline residents in the NW quadrant of the City. The
primary goal of the project is to improve safety and mobility for all corridor users including people driving, walking, and biking.

The project will rechannelize Richmond Beach Rd/ NW 195™ St/ NW 196™ St from Dayton Ave N to 24™ Ave NW from two lanes in each
direction to one vehicle lane in each direction, bike lanes, and a center turn lane. The rechannelization provides the ability to implement on-

street bike lanes, add pedestrian refuge space for people crossing the street, and helps mitigate the vehicle collision patterns seen along the
corridor.

The City will be holding the first public meeting for
the Richmond Beach Road Rechannelization project.

UPDATED MEETING TIME AND LOCATION!
When: June 22, 2017 6:00pm-8:00pm

: Where: Calvin Presbyterian Church
Renpond Sanctuary

18826 3rd Ave NW

NA8STH ST Shoreline, WA 98177

Come learn about the project and tell us
how you use Richmond Beach Road now
and how you’d like to use it in the future.
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If you have questions please contact the Project Manager: Alisa Arment at aarment@shorelinewa.gov or (206)801-2473

For more information see our project website:


http://www.cityofshoreline.com/government/departments/public-works-/capital-improvement-plan/richmond-beach-road-rechannelization



